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Phase 1 Project Description:

The project widens Nolensville Pike from a two-lane road to a five-lane road
(including a dedicated turn lane and bike lanes). It stretches from south of
Burkitt Road to near SR 254 (Old Hickory Boulevard). The proposed
improvements are intended to address congestion, improve safety, and
accommodate growth in this rapidly developing area.

Due to the size of improvements to SR 11, TDOT has split this project into
two phases. Phase 1, from north of Mill Creek to near SR 254 in southern
Davidson County, is currently under construction.

Update Regarding August Water Main Break:

On August 30, 2024, an equipment operator employed by Civil Constructors
struck at 24" water line while working on TDOT's Nolensville Pike widening
project. As a results, several properties sustained damage.

Since the incident, representatives from TDOT and Civil Constructors have
been meeting with homeowners and assisting with insurance claims. It is
TDOT policy that contractors are responsible for any damage to private
property during construction, and TDOT is working closely with Civil
Constructors to ensure each property owner has the necessary information to
move forward with receiving reimbursement for any damages.
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The incident was an unfortunate accident and TDOT deeply regrets it took
place. While utility issues arise during construction projects, this one should
have been avoided as the water line struck was notated in project plans and
Civil Constructors was aware of its location. The equipment operator who
struck the line was terminated.

Moving forward, TDOT has been conducting regular internal meetings with
representatives from Civil Constructors and Gresham Smith regarding status
of repairs and insurance claims. Additionally, homeowners should notice an
increased level in communication by Civil Constructors in regard to upcoming
work that could impact private property.

TDOT invites homeowners in the Hunter's Branch community to join us for
'Coffee with a Contractor' on Monday, September 16 from 10:30 a.m. to noon
at Starbucks at 5706B Nolensville Pike (across from Lowe's). We look
forward to answering any questions you may have during this time. 

Completed Work:

Drainage structures installed from Bluff Road to Holt
Road and Brooklawn Drive to Shane Point
Utility poles and buried utilities (water, sewer) placed

Active Work:

Construction started on retaining walls (seven total)
and box culverts (three total)
Grading operations
Stream mitigation work
Water, sewer, and gas installation
Setting utility poles for overhead relocation

Subscribe to our email list.

https://app.e2ma.net/app2/audience/signup/1992888/1969131/?v=a
https://app.e2ma.net/app2/audience/signup/1992888/1969131/?v=a
https://app.e2ma.net/app2/audience/signup/1992888/1969131/?v=a


Upcoming Work

Grading operations with blasting as needed
Stream relocations
Underground and overhead utility relocation
Holt Road closure and construction

Visit Project Web Page

Project Contacts

Greg Woerdeman, PE
TDOT Region 3 District Operations Supervisor (Construction)
Phone: 615.350.4461  
Email: Greg.Woerdeman@tn.gov  
Bradley Martin
TDOT Region 3 Project Management
Phone: 615.350.4219
Email: Bradley.Martin@tn.gov
Erin Zeigler
TDOT Region 3 Communications Officer (Media)
Phone: 629.277.2458
Email: Erin.Zeigler@tn.gov
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